
St. Paul’s Co-educational College Alumni Choir & Orchestra

The SPCC Alumni Choir presented 
its 35th Anniversary Concert – “Our Best Loved Choral Classics” – in May 
2016. Under the baton of alumnus Mr Apollo Wong, we revisited 
music room favourites such as 遺
忘, Neighbour’s Chorus and many more.  It was a memorable evening 
also featuring performances by the SPCC Alumni Orchestra and 
Alumni’s Children’s Choir.  
The great memories are captured in the professionally produced 
DVD set, now available at HK$150 per set.  

Name:  __________________________________________________________________   Year of Graduation:  _____________ 
Address:  _____________________________________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________    Phone:  ____________________   Email:  ___________________________
No. of sets (@ HK$150 each):  _______________________________    Grand total (HK$):  _______________________
Delivery method: Pick up at AA office            Mail to the above address (HK$4 postage per set)
Payment by:-
 BANK DEPOSIT:  Please make payment to St. Paul’s Co-educational College Alumni Association Ltd at Hang Seng Bank (A/C # 262158066001) and fax both the deposit slip and this DVD Order 
Form to 2522 2255, or email to spccaa@spccaa.org.
 CHEQUE:  Please mail crossed cheque payable to St. Paul’s Co-educational College Alumni 
Association Ltd with this DVD Order Form to St. Paul’s Co-educational College Alumni 
Association, 33 MacDonnell Road, Hong Kong.
Cheque No.:  _______________________ Issuing Bank:  ______________________

Thank you for your support!
If you would like to purchase DVDs of previous concerts, please visit www.spccaa.org or contact 
SPCC Alumni Association at 2877 2885.  All payments are non-refundable.


